The Visitation Rules and Regulations for an On-site Video Terminal reservation is subject to the
follow policies and procedures:

in illegal or illicit (to include disrobing and/or sexual behavior) will result in the visit

being terminated. This visitor will be blocked from any further visits to any inmate confined
in the Lawrence County Detention Center and is subject to criminal charges. The inmate may

also be charged with violation of the visiting rules and their visiting privileges terminated for
the duration of their incarceration.

Visitors must dress appropriately; all clothing must cover from the neck to the kneecaps.
* Should the conduct of any person during a visit become disorderly, the visit will be
terminated.

Persons under the influence of drugs and/or alcohol will be denied a visit and must
leave the building.

* Any unattended children will cause the visit to be terminated.

ON-SITE VISITATION HOURS:

A-Pod: Saturday/Sunday from 9:00 am to 9:00 pm
D-Pod: Saturday/Sunday from 9:00 am to 9:00 pm

C-Pod: Monday/Tuesday from 9:00 am to 9:00 pm
B-Pod: Wednesday/Thursday from 9:00 am to 9:00 pm

Each 30-minute visit can have a total of THREE (3) visitors per terminal.
Each inmate is limited to TWO (2) 30 minute on-site visits per week.

Participation in the On-site Visitation Program is based on availability directly influenced by the
remote terminal activity for that day. There is no guarantee that an On-site visit will be
granted. Space is limited on a first come first serve basis and cannot be scheduled in advance.
To schedule an On-site visit you MUST have a photo ID and present it to the front desk.

The rules and restrictions bound to the On-site Visitation Program are meant to apply to On-site
visits at the Detention Center Only. Remote video visitation (with the technology capable of
bringing multiple loved ones together living continents apart) is offered seven (7) days a week,
with up to 2 visits per day, and is only bound by acceptance and compliance of the Terms Of
Use Policy maintained on the website. NO FACE TO FACE VISITS WILL BE PERMITTED UNLESS
THERE IS AN EXTREME MEDICAL NEED. YOU MUST HAVE A NOTE FROM YOUR DOCTOR TO BE
GRANTED A FACE TO FACE VISIT.







